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Thundelarra is pleased to report that it has been advised that no appeal has been lodged within 

the time allowed under the Rules of the Supreme Court of Western Australia in relation to the 

Supreme Court’s recent decision in favour of Thundelarra regarding its earn-in of a 60% interest in 

the Red Bore tenement. 

Thundelarra can now continue with its endeavours to reach agreement with Mr Bill Richmond as to 

the best way to progress Red Bore and to resolve the issue of costs awarded to Thundelarra in 

respect of the Supreme Court proceedings. 

Thundelarra’s Chairman, Phil Crabb, commented: 

“This is great news for Thundelarra shareholders as it means that your company can now turn its 
focus back to what we do best: exploration.” 
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